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This bill will make Oregon less competitive in the tourism industry and increase 

lodging prices above cities that are  Portland’s total lodging tax would rise to 17.25%, 

putting it above San Francisco and Austin — and at the top of West Coast 

competitors. This directly threatens hotel bookings, meetings, events, and restaurant 

traffic. 

 

Please oppose this bill. 


